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Dear Parents and Carers 
Happy New Year, hoping everyone had a good Christmas.  
A big welcome to our new starters most of whom have recently turned 3 and will be with us 
again in Nursery next year as the majority of children (who are 4 by 31st August 2023) will 
move to Reception.  
Our older children have made the new children very welcome and are showing them the 
routines of Nursery.  

 

A reminder that the morning session begins at 8:40am and ends at 11:40am. The afternoon 
session begins at 12 and ends at 3:00pm. A voluntary snack payment of £1 per week can be 
placed in the yellow box on the packed lunch trolley or handed to a member of staff.  
As we are very short in cloakroom space please do not send any extra bags to Nursery with 
your child unless absolutely necessary. If you feel your child may need a change of clothes 
we can keep their bag in our bathroom area until needed and it will save you bringing their 
bag each day.  

 

This week we were fortunate to have a visit by Georgia from "Yoga Bears" who did a short 
yoga session with the morning children. Hopefully she will be able to return to do the same 
for the afternoon children. Have a look on our class twitter page "@stannestanleyf1" where 
you will see some photographs of the session.   The children sat and listened really well and 
took part in some simple breathing and body exercises. Thanks to Miss Quinn, our school PE 
Lead for organising this.  

 

Next Friday, 20th January, we will be having a visit from Lauren, the Health Promotions 
Worker based at Stoneycroft Children's Centre who will be talking with the children about 
the importance of looking after their teeth. If you have any worries about your child's eating 
habits, their diet or feeding, Tracey, the Healthy Weight Practitioner based at Stoneycroft, is 
available on 16th January and 6th February between 10-12. You are welcome to call in to the 
Centre or you can book an appointment by ringing 0151-233-4770.  
Enjoy the rest of the week and if you do have any questions please don't hesitate to speak 
to a member of staff.  

 

Take care 

Mrs Riley 

Nursery Teacher 
Early Years Foundation Stage Lead 

 


